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Nate Kurczewski

From: Melissa Mayer

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 7:45 PM

To: Nate Kurczewski

Subject: Fwd: [EXT]Re: Surface Owner Consent Letter

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: juju61036 <juju61036@att.net> 

Date: April 19, 2018 at 5:02:33 PM MDT 

To: Melissa Mayer <melissa.mayer@crestonepr.com> 

Subject: Re: FW: [EXT]Re: Surface Owner Consent Letter 

I Jodi Schoenhardt attorney-in-fact for Patricia Ann kugel give consent To all described in this 
letter please use this as my signature  On this day of April 17th 2018 

 

 

 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Melissa Mayer <melissa.mayer@crestonepr.com>  

Date: 4/19/18 10:33 AM (GMT-07:00)  

To: juju61036@att.net  

Subject: FW: [EXT]Re: Surface Owner Consent Letter  

 

Good Morning Jodi, 

  

We think the COGCC will take an email approving the attached letter. Please respond with your consent 

and we may not have to deal with printers and scanners. 

  

Did you receive the email for the direct deposit?  AP does not see any reason you wouldn’t have gotten 

it… 

  

Melissa Mayer, RPL 
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From: Melissa Mayer  

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 10:55 AM 

To: juju61036@att.net 

Subject: FW: [EXT]Re: Surface Owner Consent Letter 

  

Hi Jodi, 

  

Resending in PDF form.  Please let me know if there is anything I can do to make this an easier process 

for you. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Melissa Mayer, RPL 

303-774-3912 (o) 

720-818-1398 (m) 

  

From: Melissa Mayer  

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 7:34 AM 

To: 'Jodi Schoenhardt' <juju61036@att.net> 

Subject: RE: [EXT]Re: Surface Owner Consent Letter 

  

Jodi, 

  

I apologize.  The PDF is attached.  

  

Please let me know if you are still having problems. 

  

Melissa Mayer, RPL 

  



3

From: Jodi Schoenhardt [mailto:juju61036@att.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 2:14 PM 

To: Melissa Mayer <melissa.mayer@crestonepr.com> 

Subject: [EXT]Re: Surface Owner Consent Letter 

  

Hi Melissa I can not print this document, I think it needs to be sent pdf. 

  

  

On Thursday, March 15, 2018 8:33 AM, Melissa Mayer <melissa.mayer@crestonepr.com> wrote: 

  

Good Morning Jodi, 

  

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me this morning.  As discussed attached is 
the consent letter I need signed by you to re-enter and upgrade the plugging and 
abandonment for the Kugel W 4-8 well located in the SENE of Section 4, 2N-66W. 

  

In addition please respond to this email with your updated address.  I will get with all the 
necessary parties at Crestone and let you know if I need any other information from you 
to complete the change of address process. 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Melissa Mayer 

Senior Surface Landman, RPL 

Direct: 303-774-3912 

Cell: 720-818-1398 
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